To Chair Williamson, Vice Chairs Gorsek and Sprenger, and Members of the Committee.

I am a Kyle Schademan: supporter of sexual assault survivors, resident of Oregon, scientist, and |
would like to write in my testimony of support for SB 995.

It is important to me because it protects the most vulnerable citizens of our state and makes some
very common sense changes to the SAPO laws.

| support SB995.
Best regards,
Kyle Walter Schademan



